June 2023

Dear Sixth Grade Families,

Hello and happy summer! Even though Fifth Grade has just ended, we wanted to send home a supply list in
preparation for next school year. When you begin your process of getting ready to come back to school, here
are some items that we are asking you to get:

—__ Earbuds or headphones for personal classroom use throughout year
____ Water Bottle with pop top or flip spout lid (Chromebooks will be at desks so the lid type is important!)
___ Colored pencils
____ 2 Highlighters
___(4) 12 packs of pencils (48 pencils total)
___ Zipper pencil pouch (No pencil boxes please, they do not fit in desks)
__ Pair of scissors
_ 2 glue sticks
___Hand pencil sharpener
____ 1 pack of loose-leaf paper (wide ruled)
___ 3 folders (plastic if possible)
- One blue for Math
- One red for ELA
- One green for Social Studies & Science
____ 3 packs of post-it notes (3X3)
___ 5 Whiteboard markers
____Hand Sanitizer (optional)

__ Box of tissues for the classroom (optional)

____Box of Ziploc bags for classroom (gallon, quart or sandwich size) (optional)

Due to limited storage we are asking that you please stick to the supply list. Students will not need any
additional supplies beyond what is requested on this list.

Enjoy your summer!
The Sixth Grade Team



